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November 14th 2017
Dear Parents,
Neema School in Kenya needs our help! We are holding a cake sale on Friday 17th November at 10.45am. Are you able to bring in a cake or biscuits for the stall plus some money to buy a cake or biscuit, priced 20p – 50p.  

School Photos: Please return photos by Friday 17th November. Cheques payable to Tempest Photography. Photos may be ordered after this date but will incur a late order charge.
PTFA:

Hallowe’en Party: A big thank you to every one who supported this event. We are pleased to announce we made a profit of £359.90.

Christmas Fair: Please come along and support our Christmas Fair, which will be held at school on Saturday 2nd December, 11.30am – 1.30pm.

Christmas Jumper/outfit day: This will be held on Friday 1st December. The forfeit enables us to make up our fabulous hamper prizes so thank you in advance.

Please can Kindergarten, Reception and Year 1 and 2 bring in festive chocolates, cakes or biscuits and

Years 3, 4, 5, 6 bring in a bottle.

Toy Stall: If anyone has any unwanted toys or gifts that they would like to donate, please drop at the school office.

Raffle Prizes: If any parents/guardians or members of their families has a business and would be willing to donate a raffle prize in return for some advertising, this would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Gemma Holderness to arrange.
The next meeting of the PTFA will take place on Friday 24th November at 9am in Wetherspoons, Lytham. Everyone welcome.   
          Dates for Diaries: Reception Nativity       – 9.15am and 6pm Wednesday 13th December

                                         Years 1 and 2 Nativity –9.15am and 6pm Thursday 14th December
                                         Advent Service led by Years 3 and 4 - 7pm Tuesday 19th December at St Peters Church
          This year the whole school will visit the Pantomime at the Grand Theatre in Blackpool on Wednesday 

          morning, 20th December.    

          More information about ordering tickets for the Nativity plays to follow. 

Dinner Money, After School Club and Breakfast Club Fees: A number of families owe these monies this half-term. Please could all arrears be paid up to date. Payment may be made online by cheque payable to St Peters School Fund or in cash.
Breakfast Club: Please bring your children to the Hall for Breakfast Club. We would appreciate parents not going into the classrooms at this time when rooms are being prepared for the days lessons.
Birthday Lunch: The cook would like to invite all children whose birthday falls in November to a Birthday lunch on Wednesday 29th November. The meal is the hot or cold meal of the day with the addition of a cake, balloons and hats. The lunch is covered by the Universal Free School Meal Scheme for infant children however there is a charge of 50p to cover the ‘birthday extra’. The price of the meal for Junior children is £2.20 or children may bring a packed lunch and join the table for 50p, including the cake, hat and balloons. Please complete the reply slip and return by Friday 24th November. 
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher

          Birthday Lunch – Wednesday 29th November 2017
          My child……………………………………….would like to join the Birthday Lunch on Wednesday 29th  

          November. I enclose £2.20 / 50p   
          Signed…………………………………………….

          …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
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